
Jimtown High School is looking for that right person to lead the Jimtown High School Volleyball program 

as the head coach. 

 

We will have multiple teaching openings for the fall at Jimtown including English, Social Studies, PE, 

Primary Grades and others. 

 

Jimtown is a small 3A high school of approxiamtly 550 students.   We currently have a solid volleyball 

program that is competitive in our area.    The school is very family friendly with many opportunites for 

growth and community involvement.    

 

If you or someone you know might be interested in talking about this position, please email Athletic 

Director Nathan Dean at ndean@baugo.org 


